
Library Study Room Usage Guidelines 

Dear Library Patrons, 

Welcome to our library! In order to create a conducive study environment for all users, please 

adhere to the following guidelines for the use of study rooms: 

• Study rooms are available on a first-come, first-served basis. 

• Each room can be booked for a maximum of 2 hours at a time. 

• Please be respectful of other users by keeping noise levels to a minimum. 

• Food and drink are not permitted in the study rooms. 

• All users must clean up after themselves and return the room to its original condition. 

• Failure to follow these guidelines may result in the loss of room privileges. 

Thank you for your cooperation. Enjoy your study time! 

Sincerely, 

The Library Staff 


